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I strongly oppose any loosening of the measures in place regarding oil spill. Thirty years later,
Prince William Sound has not fully recovered from the Exxon Valdez spill. As an Alaskan, we
cannot afford for this to ever happen again. If anything, we need to strengthen the requirements
now in place, not weaken them.


